
 
 
 
 
 

 
September 21, 2020 

  
  
  
  
The Honorable Jerry Moran 
Chairman Senate Veterans’ Affairs Committee 
521 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 
 
 
Fax: (202) 228-6966  
  
Dear Senator Moran:  
  
          The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the “Veteran Benefits Enhancement and 
Expansion Act” (S.4511) that would make certain improvements in the laws administered by the 
Secretary of Veterans Affairs relating to education, burial benefits, and other matters. 
  
          The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact is 
Noelle Huffer, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at NoelleH@fra.org.  
  

Sincerely, 
 

 
Christopher J. Slawinski  

National Executive Director 
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